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PO Box 655 Telephone: 03 5320 5500
Ballarat Vic 3353 Facsimile: 03 5333 4061
AUSTRALIA
Date: Tuesday 3 December 2013
Enquiries: (03) 5320 5657
Dear Sir/Madam,

BALLARAT'S FUTURE — THE STATE GOVERNMENT’S PERSPECTIVE BRIEFING

As a member of the Ballarat Strategy Community Reference Group, | would like to invite you to
‘Ballarat's Future - the State Government's Perspective’, a briefing by State Government officials on
recent State Government policies that affect Ballarat.

This briefing is a great opportunity to raise awareness and understanding of key State Government
policies and what they mean for Ballarat.

Key representatives from Regional Development Victoria and the Department of Transport, Planning
and Local Infrastructure will be presenting on the following:

e Implications for Ballarat from Plan Melbourne Metropolitan Planning Strategy, the State
Government's new long term plan for Melbourne’s growth.

o The Central Highlands Regional Growth Plan, the State Government's plan for the future of
our region.

e Recent State Transport Plans including, Victoria- the Freight State.

The briefing details are as follows:

Date: Monday 9 December 2013

Time: 2:30pm to 4:00pm

Venue: Trench Room, Ballarat Town Hall, 225 Sturt Street Ballarat Victoria.

Tea and Coffee will be provided.

We understand it may be difficult for some of you to attend this briefing given the time of day it is
scheduled for. Unfortunately, the guest speakers are only available during business hours.

Please RSVP to Wendy Mackley on (03) 5320 5657 or email strateqy@ballarat.vic.gov.au if you
wish to attend the briefing or for further information. We encourage you to pass this invitation onto
anyone who may be interested in attending the briefing.

Yours sincerely
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Deon van Baalen
Manager City Strategy



